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Technical & Further Education Act (Baker Clause) 

 

 

Introduction  

This policy statement sets out Greenford High School’s arrangements for managing 

the access of providers to pupils at the school for the purposes of giving them 

information about the provider’s education and/or training offer.  

This complies with the school’s legal obligations under Section 42B of the Education 

Act 1997. 

 

Pupil Entitlement  

Students in years 8-13 are entitled to:  

● Hear from a range of local providers about the opportunities they offer, 

including technical education and apprenticeships – through events such as 

Careers Fairs 

 

● Find out about technical education qualifications and apprenticeships at 

each transition point.  

 

● Understand how to make applications for the full range of academic and 

technical courses.  

 

Opportunities for Access 

A number of events scheduled in the school calendar will provide an opportunity for 

providers to speak to pupils and/or their parents/carers 

 

Management of Provider Access Requests  

A provider wishing to request access to Greenford High School should send an email 

to: whalsey@greenford.ealing.sch.uk 


